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Dear Camden Planning,  
 
Objection to 2021/2954/P, Demolition of Selkirk House, Museum Street WC1 
 
I write to object to the proposed demolition of Selkirk House, Museum Street WC1. Why cannot the 
current building be successfully retrofitted, as was the case with the Post Building opposite? Camden 
seems to be throwing it's commitment to carbon neutral (literally) out of the window. And we don't 
want any more new towers of offices in our historic and semi-residential neighbourhoods. 
 
As someone who worked for more than 30 years at the British Museum and has always lived locally, I 
urge you most strenuously to reconsider this whole scheme. 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Timothy T Clark 


